


I wish to highlight to the committee that on page 1111 mistakenly provided an incorrect figure for the 

National Water Infrastructure Loan Facility interest rate, the correct information is: 

Mr King: Apologies, I misspoke earlier. I should provide an update of the interest rate for the National 

Water Infrastructure Loan Facility. The farm business loan rate is at 3.11 per cent and the National 

Water Infrastructure Loan Facility interest rate is currently at 2.65 per cent 

3. The correction relates to a question by Senator STERLE which can be found on page 107 of the proof

Hansard:

Mr King: I can provide that detail to you by state, noting that for any of the states where we've had 

fewer than 10 loans approved, we're not able to provide that loan detail. 

Senator STERLE: Do you want to table it or have you got it there? 

Mr Roberts: We're happy to table the document. 

Senator STERLE: You can table it now? 

Mr King: Yes. 

I wish to advise the committee that since the hearing it has been drawn to my attention that some 

figures in the tabled document were incorrect, the correct information is provided at Attachment A.

Yours sincerely, 

Bruce King 

Chief Executive Officer 

Regional Investment Corporation 










